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CLIMATE CRISIS: 
Dear Sisters and Associates, 
 
For the upcoming edition of The 
Glance, SHC council is asking you to 
reflect and respond to the following 
question: 
  

• How is the CLIMATE CRISIS affecting your life? 
• How are you dealing with it? 
• What are your responses to it? 
• How has it changed your life? 

 
Please send your responses to sistaglo3@aol.com by November 9, 2023.   
 
The answers will be collated and sent to the Generalate for the next issue of The 
Glance.  Thank you from the bottom of my heart.  Sr. Gloria Shuffer 
 
 
EARTH CARE REFLECTION: 
“Anything else you are interested in is not going to happen if you cannot breathe 
the air or drink the water. Don’t sit this one out. Do something.” 
 -Carl Sagon - Submitted by Sr. Gloria Shuffer. 
 
 
REST IN PEACE: 
Sister Therezinha Benvegnú who died on November 11, 2023.  She was born on 
July 27,1929 and professed on February 3, 1957.  Sr. Therezinha was a member 
of Sacred Heart of Jesus, Sao Leopoldo, RS, Brazil. 
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PRAYER REQUEST: 
This billboard which can be viewed 
near Marycrest, above the Primrose Motel on 
Federal Boulevard, is  part of the work of Elaine 
Lopez who worked at Marycrest Resource Center 
for about five years. Her daughter died of an 
overdose of fentanyl a year ago and she is 
working to save the lives of other people's 
children who are addicted. Please pray:  "God of 
life and love, give rest to Tyanna and give peace to 
her grieving mother Elaine Lopez on this feast of 
All Souls. Amen"    
 
 
 


